
From: Horlick, Susan
To: jmount@braintechenv.com
Cc: Epost HWRS (Shared Mailbox); Rainey, Julie C.; Bayly, Karen; Byer, James; Knauss, Elizabeth; Kantor, Karen E.;

 McGinnis, Sean; White, John; Valade, Vicky
Subject: Hazardous Waste Transporter Expiration Letter for Braintech Env & Contract Services Group, LLC _Jacksonville

 (FLR000198895)
Date: Thursday, January 15, 2015 11:51:48 AM
Attachments: Braintech_Did Not Renew.pdf

Dear Jason Mount:

Please see the attached documents concerning the Florida Hazardous Waste Registration status
 for Braintech Env. & Contract Services Group, LLC _Jacksonville (FLR000198895) .

Let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Susan Horlick
Environmental Specialist III
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
Phone (850)-245-8778
FAX (850) 245-8803
Susan.Horlick@dep.state.fl.us
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 SECRETARY 


January 15, 2015 


Sent via email / Certified mail – return receipt 


Jason Mount 


Braintech Environmental & Contract Services Group, LLC 


President 
1225 W Beaver Street Suite 123-2 
Jacksonville, Florida  32204 


Re: FLR000198895  Braintech Env & Contract Services Group, LLC / Jacksonville, Florida 


Dear Mr. Mount, 


According to Department records, your authorization to transport hazardous waste expired on 


06/30/2014. Transporting hazardous waste without authorization is a violation of the law, 


subject to penalty. 


Pursuant to Rule 62‐730.170, Florida Administrative Code, transporters of hazardous waste 


must annually submit evidence of casualty/liability insurance and notification of hazardous waste 


activities (Form 62-730.900(1)(b), “8700-12FL – Florida Notification of Regulated Waste 


Activity”). The most recent notification of hazardous waste activities we have on file for your 


facility is dated 05/13/2013.  


Please contact me immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require 


additional information. I can be contacted at (850) 245‐8778, or 


Susan.Horlick@dep.state.fl.us. 


Sincerely, 


Susan Horlick 


Environmental Specialist III  


Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 


cc: All District Offices 
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